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Dear Chairman Woody, 

Thank you for your April 23, 2020 letter regarding Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety 
Board Recommendation 2020-1, Nuclear Safety Requirements.  The Board appreciates your 
insights and welcomes the opportunity to provide an overview briefing and answer questions to 
better clarify the basis and content of the Recommendation.  

As you are aware, the DNFSB had scheduled a Public Hearing at the Savannah River Site 
to discuss Recommendation 2019-2, Safety of the Savannah River Tritium Facilities.  As that 
Hearing has been postponed, we would be happy to include a briefing and answer questions on 
Recommendation 2019-2 at the same time. 

Please coordinate with our Manager of Board Operations Tara Tadlock at 202-694-7176 
or tarat@dnfsb.gov to arrange a convenient time for this forum. 

Yours truly, 

Bruce Hamilton 
Chairman 
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